
 
To: Green City Council  

From:  Steven Schmidt, Director of Finance, City of Green 

Date: February 20, 2020 

Re: Requesting First Reading Passage for the following legislation: 

 

                                               2020- R24 

 Please consider the following legislation for first reading passage: 
 
2020-R24. This legislation provides funds to provide monitoring of the project as needed 
per the terms of the Nexus settlement agreement.   
 
With final restoration to be completed this summer, the funds will be used to continue 
to monitor the final restoration.  We are requesting first reading passage because spring 
is just around the corner (which can result in wet or washed out areas, depending on 
the weather).  Having the funds in place to request our environmental consultant to 
review any residential or City concerns along the pipeline would be beneficial.   
 
Thank you for considering first reading passage on this piece of legislation.  
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